
January 12, 1984 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
BETH 042 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Richard DeYoung 

SUBJECT: Recent Organizational Changes 

Reference: Letter dated January 3, from Kenneth P.Baskin 
to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region V 

Dear Sir: 

This letter is to request:.that all IE Bulletins, 
Information Notices, and other correspondence that is 
addressed to Charles B. McCarthy, be changed to address 
Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin.  

Please note a copy of the letter referenced, 
that was sent to Region V advising them of the changes 
within the Southern California Edison Company.  

I am enclosing also, a copy of the address 
label that was attached to a recent IE Bulletin that we received.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

Sincerely, 

Dallas A. Franklin 
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